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August 2, 2005 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Council Members 
 
FROM: Kerry Berg 
 
SUBJECT: Update on Montana Wildlife Program 
 
 
Alan Wood, from Montana Fish, Wildlife, & Parks, is the Wildlife Mitigation Coordinator for 
Libby and Hungry Horse Dams.  Alan has been involved in a number of mitigation projects and 
has worked with the Council and Bonneville on a number of occasions.  Alan will discuss 
Montana’s Wildlife Program and some of the activities the program has accomplished in 
Northwest Montana.  The State of Montana’s Wildlife Program at Libby and Hungry Horse 
largely stems from an agreement the State of Montana made with BPA in 1988. 
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